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jim <j m@environmentalassist.com>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 9:54 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
news@gftforex.com
Leverage limitation

CFTC,

We feel very strongly against the proposed limitation of a 10:1 leverage,
And will move our trading accounts overseas if and when this takes effect.
Please consider the effect on our brokers in the US.

Best,

Jim McArthur
408.202.3855c


